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Docket No. 99900912 January 7, 1994

Mr. N.J. Fredkin, Jr., Vice President
National Technical Systems
Nuclear Services Group
533 Main Street
Acton, Massachusetts 01720

,

Dear Mr. Fredkin:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION AND NOTICE OF NONCONFORMANCE
(NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 99900912/93-01)

This is in reply to your letter of December 23,1993, in which you responded '

to the Notice of Violation, Notice of Nonconformance, and report of the
inspection conducted July 6 through 9, 1993, t urs S.D. Alexander, G.C.
Cwalina, and K.R. Naidu and Ms. A.M. Dummer of t.os office of your facility at
Acton, Massachusetts. We found the corrective actions and preventive measures
you described to be responsive to our concerns. We have also reviewed your
revised procedures adopted pursuant to 10 CFP, Part 21 and found them to be
consistent with the requirements of the regulation.

Implementation of the corrective actions and preventive measures you described
will be reviewed and continued compliance confirmed in a future NRC
inspection. If your have any questions please contact Stephen Alexander at

>

(301) 504-2995.

Sincerely,

Leif J. Norrholm, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
Division'of Reactor Inspection

and Licensee Performance
Office of Nuclear Reactor P,egulation
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January 7, 1994

Docket No. 99900912 I

Mr. N.J. Fredkin, Jr., Vice President -!
National Technical Systems
Nuclear Services Group
533 Main Street I
Acton, Massachusetts 01720 '

Dear Mr. Fredkin: .)
SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION AND NOTICE OF NONCONFORMANCE

(NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 99900912/93-01)

This is in reply to your letter of December 23, 1993, in which you responded
to the Notice of Violation, Notice of Nonconformance, and report of the
inspection conducted July 6 through 9, 1993, by Messrs S.D. Alexander, G.C.
Cwalina, and K.R. Naidu and Ms. A.M. Dummer of this office of your facility at
Acton, Massachusetts. We found the corrective actions and preventive measures
you described to be responsive to our concerns. We have also reviewed your
revised procedures adopted pursuant to 10 CFR Part 21 and found them to be
consistent with the requirements of the regulation.

Implementation of the corrective actions and preventive measures you described
will be reviewed and continued compliance confirmed in a future NRC
inspection. If your have any questions please contact Stephen Alexander at
(301) 504-2995.

Sincerely,; ..'
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Leif J. Norrholm, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection

and Licensee Performance
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulttion
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